
Changes to 
Service 
March 30, 2024
Starting on March 30, you’ll have more 
travel options in the Snohomish County 
community and better connections 
across the region. This includes more bus 
service with greater frequency.

What’s changing?

115 116 196

Routes being removed

120 202

Routes with changes to some stops

Routes being added

102 114 166Swift 
Orange

Visit ctgo.org/march2024 
to learn more and watch 
videos about how your 
route is changing.



Need more information, or help 
planning your new route or 
printing bus schedules?

ctgo.org/march2024
riders@commtrans.org
(425) 353-RIDE (7433) · (800) 562-1375 
TTY Relay: Dial 711

Interpreter (800) 562-1375
Intérprete устный Переводчик

Pull date: April 30, 2024

Plan your trip

Most route schedules will change slightly. 
Visit communitytransit.org and select 
Plan My Trip to determine the best route 
and schedule for you. Be sure to set the 
departure or arrival time to March 30 or 
later to see the new schedule. 

View the new route schedules

In March, visit communitytransit.org 
and select Maps & Schedules to see the 
preview schedule for your route. Be sure 
to select the preview schedules for the 
March 30, 2024 service change.

You will find updated bus schedules at 
bus stops by March 30. You may notice 
updated bus schedules on poles at bus 
stops prior to this date. Changes will not 
go into effect until March 30.


